
From: Kathryn Schubert
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:32:22 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Kathryn Schubert
1113 W Webster Ave
2
Chicago, IL 60614
773 248 5499

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Howard Katz
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:34:22 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Howard Katz
1104 Lorlyn Cir Apt 3C
Batavia, IL 60510
6308791163

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Michael Bradford
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:43:08 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Michael Bradford
914 S. Wood St.
Chicago, IL 60612
312-730-8492

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Rachel Kestenabum
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 5:09:02 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Rachel Kestenabum
5729 N Cicero Ave
Apt 3A
Chicago, IL 60646
773-282-7868

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Chris Gronkiewicz
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 5:11:29 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Chris Gronkiewicz
652 W Buena Ave
Apt. 4
Chicago, IL 60613
773-525-6945

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Carol Moore
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 5:13:49 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Carol Moore
9736 Marion Avenue
Oak Lawn, IL 60453
815/531-4356

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Nathan P. Thomas,Sr.
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 6:03:47 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Nathan P. Thomas,Sr.
15062 Shamrok Rdg Rd.
Silver Spring, MD 20906
3015982756

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Michelle Newman
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 6:32:37 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Michelle Newman
1830 N Winchester Ave
302
Chicago, IL 60622
8479109972

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Trish Roth
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 6:39:00 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Trish Roth
5854 N Kingsdale Ave
Chicago, IL 60646
773-545-0281

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Cathy Catrambone
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 6:41:28 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. Cathy Catrambone
7508 W Diversey Ave
Apt. 1E
Elmwood Park, IL 60707
312-320-6003

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Mary Mathews
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 7:45:16 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

I am an asthmatic. Areas all over Illinois are nonattainment for various pollutants. We cannot go backwards and
allow the air to get dirtier.

 The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Mary Mathews
1111 S Waukegan Rd
Lake Forest, IL 60045
847-555-1654

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: David Rubin
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 8:05:50 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. David Rubin
423 Addison Rd
Riverside, IL 60546
7084470180

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Marc Rubin
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 8:12:23 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Marc Rubin
705 Tomahawk Lane
Crystal Lake, IL 60012
8153824858

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Anthony Marinelli
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 8:51:14 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Dr. Anthony Marinelli
2320 mohawk lane
glenview, IL 60026
7082032289

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Laura Milstein
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 9:17:39 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Laura Milstein
2006 Sherman Ave
1W
Evanston, IL 60201
2162138723

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: margaret slattery
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 9:32:16 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. margaret slattery
618 W 44th St
chicago, IL 60609
xxx-xxx-xxxx

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Amy O’Rourke
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 9:35:39 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Amy O’Rourke
1012 Pleasant St
Oak Park, IL 60302
7733160891

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Mary Pabst
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 10:17:42 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Mary Pabst
8340 Callie Ave Unit 411
#411
Morton Grove, IL 60053
8479661135

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: William Luzzi
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 7:34:32 AM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. William Luzzi
192 N Pamela Dr
Chicago Heights, IL 60411
7082617501

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Craig Pellegrini
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:02:07 AM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. Craig Pellegrini
253 Sheldon Ave
Downers Grove, IL 60515
6307191392

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Carter Howard
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:37:51 AM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mrs. Carter Howard
847 Juniper Lane
Northbrook, IL 60062
8474129228

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Patricia A Spolar
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:49:21 AM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Patricia A Spolar
3350 W. Merrion lane
Merrionette Park, IL 60803
708-.388-8622

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Michaeline Hade
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:54:34 AM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Michaeline Hade
2306 W Grace St
Chicago, IL 60618
8156855284

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: FRANK SHIELDS
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:59:52 AM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. FRANK SHIELDS
8143 S Sacramento Ave
Chicago, IL 60652
(773) 925-9782

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Phillip & Carol Schelinski
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 10:37:45 AM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Mr. & Mrs. Phillip & Carol Schelinski
10661 West Butterfield Drive
Frankfort, IL 60423
8158060225

mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Katen Pelletiere
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] R2018-20: Please protect my lungs - Oppose Illinois EPA-proposed rule change.
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 3:37:39 PM

Dear Pollution Control Board Chairman and Board Members,

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) has proposed a drastic change to state air pollution rules that
eliminates provisions which have greatly limited harmful emissions from approximately half the coal power plants
in the state. The proposed change would allow a company that operates a collection of eight large coal plants to shut
down its least polluting power plants, which do the least damage to public health, and to instead run their dirtiest
plants more. This would increase emissions and sicken and threaten the lives of more Illinois residents. 

The state should not be weakening its existing strong public health protections, nor should it incentivize a company
to produce more power from its dirtiest and most damaging power plants at the expense of Illinois residents' health.
Because of the threat this rule change poses to vulnerable populations in Illinois, such as children living with asthma
and adults living with COPD who are most sensitive to and most affected by increases in air pollution, I strongly
urge you to oppose this IEPA proposed rule that would only benefit a major polluter. One corporation should not
benefit while hundreds of thousands of Illinois residents living with lung disease are subjected to increases in air
pollution.

The science has been clear for many years that allowing more pollution in the air people breathe makes more people
sick and leads to more premature deaths. U.S. EPA says that people's health is harmed and many deaths occur from
breathing air pollution even when pollution concentrations are below the legal allowable limit set by the federal
government. IEPA’s focus should be on doing everything it can to protect the health of Illinoisans and not merely
meeting minimal federal standards which still allow air pollution concentrations that make people sick and threaten
people’s lives. In weakening existing state protections that now limit sulfur dioxide, nitrogen oxides and the caustic
ozone gas and deadly fine particles they form when they are released by power plants, Illinois EPA's proposal would
deliberately allow major polluters to harm more Illinois residents.  Because this change would put my health and the
health of my family and community at risk, I ask that the Board reject the change proposed by the Illinois EPA.

Thank you,

Ms. Katen Pelletiere
94 Woodview Ct
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
6304740181
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